
August 30, 2023

Good morning, Sonata Hunters Creek Families

Whew! A big thanks to the residents and staff over the last 48 
hours. All is good here at Sonata Hunters Creek. No loss of power 
and no issues. Thanks to Shirah for staying over with me to watch 
over our precious cargo.

All of our staff made it in and all seems well.

Thanks for everyone helping and please check out our Facebook 
page to see all the fun we have here and any community 
updates.!

Please reach out if you have any questions or concerns. Stay safe 
and dry.

Thanks,

Tammy and Team Sonata Hunters Creek

https://www.facebook.com/sonatahunterscreek
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF19_3GE

